
OCT 2021 SEPT 2021 

AUG 2019 

MAY 2019 NOV 2021 DEC 2021 AUG 2021 

Shared Perspectives 
joint publication 
released, featuring 
CSA research report 
on the impact of 
COVID-19 on 
Ontario’s college 
students 

IGNITE Director, 
Eli Ridder, 
selected as 
President of 
CSA 

Research & 
Policy Analyst, 
Trevor Potts, 
joins the CSA 
team. 

Humber 
College’s 
IGNITE student 
association 
joined CSA. 

MAY 2021 

Fleming 
College’s Frost 
Student 
Association 
joined CSA. 
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CURRENT PROJECTS 
• OUSA collaborative video on student advocacy 

strategies  
• Advocacy & Engagement Strategy Development Phase II  
• CollegeCast Season 2 
• Sexual Violence Prevention Toolkit 
• 2022 Shared Perspectives Report on Student Financial 

Aid 
 
 

WHERE CSA’S VOICE IS BEING HEARD 
• CICMH Executive Meeting 
• KPI Committee 
• CICMH Sexual Violence Prevention Work Group 
• National Post-Secondary Student Mental Health Advisory 

Committee 

FEB 2022 JAN 2022 

CSA Membership Q+A Session and 
vote on Motion to Take A Public 
Stance on College Bargaining 
A session was held to provide 
information to the membership 
about ongoing situation & latest 
developments, and a Vote was 
held during the session. Our 
membership voted unanimously to 
remain impartial between both 
Faculty & Bargaining teams in 
favour of supporting students. 

JUN 2021 

CSA Submitted our 
Pre-Budget for review 
to the Minister of 
Finance 
Recommendations 
included increased 
funding in the following 
areas: campus mental 
health, OSAP, and 
Housing Insecurity 

FebCon (Feb 16-18)  
Students from schools across Ontario will gather 
to engage in important  conversations  on topics 
ranging from conflict mediation from an Indigenous 
perspective, leadership, the future of student 
advocacy and transitioning out of post secondary with 
facilitators including: Amandeep Hayer, Brittany 
Maguire, Rohini Mohanlal, Harvey Cooper, 
Steve Joordens. 

Ontario college 
faculty voted in 
favour of Labour 
Action. Work-to-
Rule began 
across all Ontario 
college campuses 

CSA launches 
Open Spaces with 
member & non-
member student 
associations. 

JUL 2021 

Research & Policy 
Analyst facilitated 
a Return-to-
Campus student 
survey to inform a 
future publication 

Research & Policy 
Analyst co-hosts 
Heads Up Panel on 
student mental 
health with GenWell 
Project 

Advocacy Summit 
Student leaders 
from 9 student 
associations met 
with 10 MPPs after 
an informative two 
day conference on 
provincial advocacy 
strategies. 

CSA joined 
Colleges  Ontario 
campaign to 
expand college 
programs 

Queen’s Park Expands 
Ontario College 
Degree Programs 

CSA responds to Auditor General’s 
Report on College Sector’s Reliance 
on International Students 

President co-facilitates 
the Annual National 
CICMH Conference. 

General Manager 
participated in CBC Media 
Tour Discussing Bargaining 

General Manager 
interviewed by IGNITE 
regarding Labour Action 

General Manager 
interviewed with Humber 
News regarding return-to-
campus impacts on 
students. 

General Manager & RPA participated in the 
Mental Health Commission of Canada’s 
Consultation Advisory Committee 

GM hosted College 
Employer and Faculty 
Bargaining Townhalls 

Research & Policy 
Analyst launches 
CSA flagship 
podcast: 
CollegeCast. 


